
 

Message from Ms Jarrett 

Welcome back and a very happy new year to you all! I hope everyone had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed family 

time and celebrations together. I have enjoyed listening to some of the children’s stories of their Christmas break 

and am very pleased to see all the children settle so well back into school with such enthusiasm and maturity after 

all the festivities. I’m thoroughly looking forward to watching our children grow and develop over the coming spring 

term and into this new year. 

Careers and Science Week 
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Carne Class:  

 
Pendower Class: 

Kiberick Class: 
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